
 

A G E N D A 
Perquimans County Board of Commissioners 

REGULAR WORK SESSION 
Meeting Room – Perquimans County Library 

October 28, 2024 
7:00 p.m. 

 
 

I. Call to Order Prayer & Pledge 

II. Work Session 

A. Angela Jordan, Social Services Director 

B. Perquimans Marine Industrial Park Lease Guidelines 

C. Animal Control Ordinance 

D. Solid Waste Ordinance 

E.    

F.    

G.     

III. Adjournment 

 

Due to scheduling conflicts, the 
Regular Work Session will be held 
on October 28, 2024 instead of on 
October 21, 2024.   
 



 

NOTES FROM COUNTY MANAGER 
Perquimans County Board of Commissioners 

REGULAR WORK SESSION 
Meeting Room – Perquimans County Library 

October 28, 2024 
7:00 p.m. 

 
III.A. Angela Jordan, DSS Director, will present a request for two additional social worker 

positions in order to satisfy state recommended staffing levels and caseloads.  
 
III.B. At the August 19, 2024 Work Session, County Manager Heath presented the 

proposed Perquimans Marine Industrial Park Lease Guidelines.  The Board 
discussed the guidelines and Mr. Heath asked the Board to review them further and 
notify him of any changes they wanted.  As of this date, there have been no changes 
presented to Mr. Heath.  The Board will discuss further tonight and schedule 
approval for an upcoming meeting.  (A copy of the proposed Guidelines will be 
distributed on Monday night.) 

 
III.C. At the August 19, 2024 Work Session, County Manager Heath presented the 

proposed amendment to the Animal Control Ordinance.  The Board discussed the 
amendment and Mr. Heath asked the Board to review it further and notify him of any 
changes they wanted.  As of this date, there have been no changes presented to Mr. 
Heath.  The Board will discuss further tonight and schedule a public hearing before 
approving the amendment at an upcoming meeting.  (A copy of the proposed 
Amendment will be distributed on Monday night.) 

 
III.D. At the August 19, 2024 Work Session, County Manager Heath presented the 

proposed amendment to the Solid Waste Ordinance.  The Board discussed the 
amendment and Mr. Heath asked the Board to review it further and notify him of any 
changes they wanted.  As of this date, there have been no changes presented to Mr. 
Heath.  The Board will discuss further tonight and schedule a public hearing before 
approving the amendment at an upcoming meeting.  (A copy of the proposed 
Amendment will be distributed on Monday night.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


